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Friday 6th December 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Christmas craft shared lesson 

 
In Term 2, we are always busy with Christmas! The children will be learning about the Christmas story as 
well as exploring how it is celebrated in different people’s households. 
 
We would love to invite parents in to draw our Christmas topic to an end with a Christmas craft shared 
lesson. The classroom will be filled with lots of Christmas themed activities for the children and their 
grown-ups to make and enjoy.  
 

Owls shared lesson will be 2.00-3.00pm on Wednesday 11th December. 
Doves shared lesson will be 2.00-3.00pm on Friday 13th December. 

 
The shared lesson will take place in your child’s classroom, so please come to the door where you 
usually drop them off. We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings. We will be taking photographs of 
the shared lesson and uploading onto Google Classroom so you will all be able to see the exciting things 
we do.  
 
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this session, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Kelly Guntrip, Mrs Ashley Pile and Mrs Samantha Tyler 
Reception Teachers. 
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